
Christmas
                                   for the Preborn

If you can’t be there, drop off the gifts with us at your convenience.
For more information go to www.maxlifer.com or email: vivian@maxlifer.com.

(If you attend the event, please  use street parking – not the Mama DiSalvo restaurant parking lot.)

Join us and help com-
memorate the lives of 
preborn babies lost 
through elective abortion.

Bring gifts in the form of 
disposable diapers (sizes 
4, 5, and 6) for distribu-
tion to women’s support 
centers (Cash donations 
accepted). Help us top 
our goal of 20,000 dia-
pers.

We’ll sing Christmas car-
ols, share hot apple ci-
der, and enjoy good 
fellowship.

Wednesday, December 13th  ♦  11 a.m. - Noon  ♦  1401 E. Stroop Rd.
In front of the Women's Med Center Abortion Mill


